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Duplex Stainless Steels 2013-01-16
duplex stainless steels dsss are chromium nickel molybdenum iron alloys that are usually in proportions
optimized for equalizing the volume fractions of austenite and ferrite due to their ferritic austenitic
microstructure they possess a higher mechanical strength and a better corrosion resistance than standard
austenitic steels this type of steel is now increasing its application and market field due to its very
good properties and relatively low cost this book is a review of the most recent progress achieved in the
last 10 years on microstructure corrosion resistance and mechanical strength properties as well as
applications due to the development of new grades special attention will be given to fatigue and fracture
behavior and to proposed models to account for mechanical behavior each subject will be developed in
chapters written by experts recognized around the international industrial and scientific communities the
use of duplex stainless steels has grown rapidly in the last 10 years particularly in the oil and gas
industry chemical tankers pulp and paper as well as the chemical industry in all these examples topics
like welding corrosion resistance and mechanical strength properties mainly in the fatigue domain are
crucial therefore the update of welding and corrosion properties and the introduction of topics like
texture effects fatigue and fracture strength properties and mechanical behavior modeling give this book
specific focus and character

Handbook of Analysis of Oligonucleotides and Related Products
2011-02-23
oligonucleotides represent one of the most significant pharmaceutical breakthroughs in recent years
showing great promise as diagnostic and therapeutic agents for malignant tumors cardiovascular disease
diabetes viral infections and many other degenerative disorders the handbook of analysis of
oligonucleotides and related products is an essential reference manual on the practical application of
modern and emerging analytical techniques for the analysis of this unique class of compounds a strong
collaboration among thirty leading analytical scientists from around the world the book provides readers
with a comprehensive overview of the most commonly used analytical techniques and their advantages and
limitations in assuring the identity purity quality and strength of an oligonucleotide intended for
therapeutic use topics discussed include strategies for enzymatic or chemical degradation of chemically
modified oligonucleotides toward mass spectrometric sequencing purity analysis by chromatographic or
electrophoretic methods including rp hplc ax hplc hilic sec and cge characterization of sequence related
impurities in oligonucleotides by mass spectrometry and chromatography structure elucidation by
spectroscopic methods ir nmr ms as well as base composition and thermal melt analysis tm approaches for



the accurate determination of molar extinction coefficient of oligonucleotides accurate determination of
assay values assessment of the overall quality of oligonucleotides including microbial analysis and
determination of residual solvents and heavy metals strategies for determining the chemical stability of
oligonucleotides the use of hybridization techniques for supporting pharmacokinetics and drug metabolism
studies in preclinical and clinical development guidance for the presentation of relevant analytical
information towards meeting current regulatory expectations for oligonucleotide therapeutics this resource
provides a practical guide for applying state of the art analytical techniques in research development and
manufacturing settings

Practical Guidelines for the Fabrication of Duplex Stainless Steels
2009
chapter 1 discusses about introduction of different types of stainless steel and ball milling methods this
chapter also explains the mill fabrication mill mechanics chapter 2 contains the synthesis of nano
structured duplex and ferritic stainless steel powders by dual drive planetary ball mill chapter 3
comprises of detail study of optimization of milling parameters such as process controlling agents ball to
powder weight ratio milling speed and milling atmospheres on particle size phases and morphology of
stainless steel powders chapter 4 explains the fabrication of yttria dispersed and yttria free duplex and
ferritic stainless steel by conventional and sps methods and the detail study of effect of yttria addition
sintering temperature sintering atmosphere and sintering methods on the morphology phase transformation
density and hardness of duplex and ferritic stainless steel chapter 5 explains the non lubricated sliding
wear behaviour of nano yttria dispersed and yttria free duplex and ferritic stainless steel fabricated by
conventional and sps techniques against a diamond indenter chapter 6 consists of the corrosion studies of
sps consolidated yttria dispersed and yttria free duplex and ferritic stainless steel by linear sweep
voltammetry in chapter 7 we discussed the electrochemical sensitivity applications of duplex and yttria
dispersed duplex stainless steel powders in detecting biologically active compounds like folic acid this
chapter includes the optimization of electrochemical properties such as concentration of analyte ph scan
rate and concentration of modifiers to study the electrocatalytic properties of duplex and yttria
dispersed duplex stainless steel

Ball Milled Nano-Structured Stainless Steel Powders 2017-10-16
this book spans diverse aspects of modified nucleic acids from chemical synthesis and spectroscopy to in
vivo applications and highlights studies on chemical modifications of the backbone and nucleobases topics



discussed include fluorescent pyrimidine and purine analogs enzymatic approaches to the preparation of
modified nucleic acids emission and electron paramagnetic resonance epr spectroscopy for studying nucleic
acid structure and dynamics non covalent binding of low and high mw ligands to nucleic acids and the
design of unnatural base pairs this unique book addresses new developments and is designed for graduate
level and professional research purposes

Modified Nucleic Acids 2016-04-04
through the combination of the latest imaging modalities and microdevice delivery interventional
neuroradiologic techniques are currently revolutionizing the therapy for many of the most common
neurological and neurosurgical disorders crossing the boundaries of classically delineated medical and
surgical specialties including neurosurgery neuroradiology and neurology interventional neuroradiology
uses advanced neuroimaging combined with endovascular techniques to guide catheters and devices through
blood vessels these procedures can treat diseases involving structures of the head neck and central
nervous system these advances now provide noninvasive treatment for many disorders that were previously
treated only with open surgical techniques and make treatments possible for many patients who until
recently would have had no acceptable therapeutic options interventional neuroradiology discusses ct mr
and ultrasonographic evaluation of cerebrovascular disease focusing on current neuroimaging evaluation of
disorders it emphasizes the integration of current neuroimaging information into decision making and
performance practices for neuroendovascular procedures the book describes clinical techniques and includes
the most current technical modifications for the varying devices in use today filled with scientifically
concise illustrations the text depicts pertinent neuroanatomy imaging and neuroendovascular techniques
written by a panel of today s leading experts in the field of interventional neuroradiology this volume
demonstrates the potential of these lifesaving techniques

Interventional Neuroradiology 2007-10-26
this volume provides a concise and up to date resource that directly addresses the needs of general
surgeons who perform vascular surgery by focusing on the diagnosis and clinical management of common
vascular conditions the volume is divided into sections on arterial disease venous disease vascular trauma
and vascular access chapters on arterial disease outline the management and surgical techniques for the
treatment of acute limb ischemia compartment syndrome and diabetic foot infections chronic arterial
disease is addressed in chapters devoted to the management of claudication critical limb ischemia and
lower extremity amputation the section on vascular trauma emphasizes surgical intervention for blood
vessel injuries that occur in the neck abdomen and extremity vascular access chapters deal with the



technical aspects and potential complications of temporary venous access catheters and permanent
arteriovenous access for hemodialysis more complex vascular topics are also covered with chapters that are
shorter in length and focused on the diagnosis and a broad understanding of treatment options essentials
of vascular surgery for the general surgeon is the first of its kind to accurately mirror the score
curriculum for vascular disease as a patient care topic in general surgery training acting as a one stop
information source that general surgery trainees can turn to as a clinical reference and as a study guide
for general surgery in service exams and board

Essentials of Vascular Surgery for the General Surgeon 2014-10-13
der band fasst die modernen verfahren und neuesten erkenntnisse auf dem gebiet der gefäßdiagnostik
zusammen der textteil beschreibt die gefäßregion mit sonoanatomie untersuchungsablauf und normalbefund
sowie die indikation der ultraschalluntersuchung und die klinische relevanz der untersuchungsergebnisse
der atlasteil veranschaulicht anhand aussagekräftiger ultraschallbilder die verschiedenen krankheitsbilder
die 3 auflage behandelt verstärkt die bedeutung der ultraschall routinediagnostik für seltene
gefäßerkrankungen

Ultrasonography in Vascular Diagnosis 2018-08-15
two very successful conferences in glasgow and beaune were held on duplex stainless steels during the
first half of the 90s this book takes keynote papers from each and develops and expands them to bring the
topics right up to date there is new material to cover grades specifications and standards and the book is
fully cross references and indexed the first reference book to be published on the increasingly popular
duplex stainless steels it will be widely welcomed by metallurgists design and materials engineers oil and
gas engineers and anyone involved in materials development and properties the first reference book on this
relatively new engineering material based on keynote papers from major international contributors covers
grades standards and specifications

Duplex Stainless Steels 1997-10-21
now fully updated with more than 2 000 new images and new content throughout diagnostic ultrasound 5th
edition by drs carol m rumack and deborah levine remains the most comprehensive and authoritative
ultrasound resource available spanning a wide range of medical specialties and practice settings it
provides complete detailed information on the latest techniques for ultrasound imaging of the whole body
image guided procedures fetal obstetric and pediatric imaging and much more up to date guidance from



experts in the field keep you abreast of expanding applications of this versatile imaging modality and
help you understand the how and why of ultrasound use and interpretation covers all aspects of diagnostic
ultrasound with sections for physics abdominal pelvic small parts vascular obstetric and pediatric
sonography uses a straightforward writing style and extensive image panels with correlative findings
features 5 000 images more than 2 000 brand new including new 2d and 3d imaging as well as the use of
contrast agents and elastography includes a new virtual chapter on artifacts with individually labelled
images from throughout the book displaying artifacts with descriptive legends by category and how they can
be used in diagnosis or corrected for better quality imaging features more images and new uses for
contrast agents in the liver breast and in pediatric applications includes current information on imaging
more diagnostic dilemmas such as zika virus in the fetus and newborn

Clearinghouse Review 1986
combining biology computer science mathematics and statistics the field of bioinformatics has become a hot
new discipline with profound impacts on all aspects of biology and industrial application now
computational intelligence in bioinformatics offers an introduction to the topic covering the most
relevant and popular ci methods while also encouraging the implementation of these methods to readers
research

Diagnostic Ultrasound E-Book 2017-08-08
emergency vascular and endovascular practice comprises almost half the workload undertaken by the majority
of vascular surgeons most vascular emergencies are characterised by the sudden occlusion rupture or injury
of a blood vessel placing organ limb and life at risk an attitude of urgency and of good judgement both in
diagnostic assessment an

Journal 2004
there is a great deal of change happening in the technology being used for local networks as intranets
have driven bandwidth needs through the ceiling inexpensive ethernet nics and switches have come into the
market as a result many network professionals are interested in evaluating these new technologies for
implementation consideration if you are looking for advice from experts who can help you realistically
compare and decide how to use the options before you often books on this subject are too varied in subject
matter attempting to cover to many subjects in the book this book addresses the topic of ethernet
networking from a planning perspective to a bit analysis of the ethernet packets it explains in detail



information in the new network administrator would find it necessary to know

Computational Intelligence in Bioinformatics 2007-12-10
this book presents some developments in the field of welding technology it starts with classical welding
concepts covering then new approaches topics such as ultrasonic welding robots welding welding defects and
welding quality control are presented in a clear didactic way lower temperature metal joining techniques
such as brazing and soldering are highlighted as well

Emergency Vascular and Endovascular Surgical Practice 2005-10-28
this book provides the latest recommendations for ultrasound examination of the entire urogenital system
particularly in the male the coverage encompasses the role of ultrasound in imaging of disorders of the
kidneys urinary tract prostate seminal vesicles bladder testes and penis including male infertility
disorders in addition detailed consideration is given to intraoperative and interventional ultrasound and
recently developed ultrasound techniques each chapter defines the purpose of and indications for
ultrasound identifies its benefits and limitations specifies the technological standards for devices
outlines performance of the investigation establishes the expected accuracy for differential diagnosis and
indicates the reporting method most of the recommendations are based on review of the literature on
previous recommendations and on the opinions of the experts of the imaging working group of the italian
society of urology siu and the italian society of ultrasound in urology andrology and nephrology sieun the
book will be of value for all physicians involved in the first line evaluation of diseases of the renal
urinary system and male genital disorders

Local Area High Speed Networks 2000
annotation in interventional cardiology percutaneous noncoronary intervention leading cardiologists
identify the latest procedures and techniques of percutaneous noncoronary intervention to accomplish valve
repair and replacement repair of the walls between the heart chambers intervention in heart attacks and
non cardiac interventions to prevent stroke in addition the book contains a section on imaging for
interventional therapies richly illustrated and with contributions from renowned cardiologists this book
provides a wealth of information for the interventional cardiologists



Welding Technology 2021-02-12
chronic critical limb ischemia remains one of the most frequent causes of illness and hospitalization in
the western world interest in critical limb ischemia has increased markedly in recent years there have
been significant achievements in diagnostic pro cedures as well as in the medical invasive and surgical
treatment of patients with critical limb ischemia despite a considerable research effort the
pathophysiological mechanisms of critical limb ischemia in humans remains to be established prominent is
the increasing interest in the microcirculation as well as in the hemorheological hemostatic and
inflammatory changes which may promote critical limb ischemia further research is necessary to quantify
the relevance of microcirculatory in vestigations in terms of predicting the prognosis or to evaluate the
effects of new therapies our main task is to offer the patient the best possible therapy in order to avoid
limb loss and to improve quality of life the various methods of treatment their suc cess rates and their
complications must be carefully evaluated and discussed this volume presents the complex field of
diagnosis and treatment of critical limb ischemia the diagnosis and treatment involves different
specialists including angio logists interventional radiologists vascular surgeons plastic surgeons diabeto
logists etc individual chapters have been written by belgian and german experts in the various
specialities who present their own experience we are very grateful that these experts have joined us to
produce this book on the epidemiology pathophysiology and rational therapy

Advances in high-power lasers for interdisciplinary applications
2023-12-22
peripheral endovascular interventions presents the state of the art in endovascular surgical technology
and applications new developments now allow the vascular surgeon to facilitate treatment of remote
vascular disease via a peripheral puncture site and the editors renowned endovascular pioneers dr rodney a
white and dr thomas fogarty have put together the primary text on all aspects of endovascular techniques
in the vascular or general surgery practice forty chapters bring together an internationally renown group
of contributors to discuss the components of an endovascular practice facilities and equipment for
endovascular intervention endovascular instrumentation and devices and specialized endovascular techniques
new to this edition are chapters detailing recent advances in brachiocephalic renal and cerebral vascular
angioplasty endovascular prostheses and a section dealing with the treatment of complications
approximately 500 illustrations including 50 in color round out the text peripheral endovascular
interventions is a must have cutting edge compendium for all vascular surgeons and trainees as well as for
practicing general surgeons



Atlas of Ultrasonography in Urology, Andrology, and Nephrology
2017-03-28
this book offers a comprehensive review of the rapidly advancing field of endovascular therapy written by
internationally recognized authorities in the field many of whom are the innovators of the techniques and
devices involved broad in scope topics covered range from how to obtain training in approved endovascular
techniques to promising new lines of investigational therapies

Interventional Cardiology 2005-04-16
the book provides the newest definitive text on the current techniques used in assessing vascular
disorders readers will receive authoritative information and will be guided through the establishment and
accreditation of a vascular laboratory and introduced to the physics of diagnostic testing the chapters
comprehensively explain the use of ultrasound in diagnosing cerebrovascular renovascular visceral ischemia
and peripheral arterial disease as well as venous disorders and deep abdominal vascular conditions the
book contains over 300 illustrations many of them in color the book will be invaluable to physicians who
treat vascular disorders surgeons cardiologists vascular radiologists and the vascular laboratory staff

OS/VS2 MVS System Programming Library 1978
the body multiple is an extraordinary ethnography of an ordinary disease drawing on fieldwork in a dutch
university hospital annemarie mol looks at the day to day diagnosis and treatment of atherosclerosis a
patient information leaflet might describe atherosclerosis as the gradual obstruction of the arteries but
in hospital practice this one medical condition appears to be many other things from one moment place
apparatus specialty or treatment to the next a slightly different atherosclerosis is being discussed
measured observed or stripped away this multiplicity does not imply fragmentation instead the disease is
made to cohere through a range of tactics including transporting forms and files making images holding
case conferences and conducting doctor patient conversations the body multiple juxtaposes two distinct
texts alongside mol s analysis of her ethnographic material interviews with doctors and patients and
observations of medical examinations consultations and operations runs a parallel text in which she
reflects on the relevant literature mol draws on medical anthropology sociology feminist theory philosophy
and science and technology studies to reframe such issues as the disease illness distinction subject
object relations boundaries difference situatedness and ontology in dialogue with one another mol s two
texts meditate on the multiplicity of reality in practice presenting philosophical reflections on the body



and medical practice through vivid storytelling the body multiple will be important to those in medical
anthropology philosophy and the social study of science technology and medicine

Critical Limb Ischemia 2012-12-06
this issue of the journal includes articles that described the last research results in materials science
mechanical engineering and machine design heat transfer treatment of the aqueous environment and solid
waste aerobic degradation power engineering cloud computing inventory management crop production

Cumulated Index Medicus 2000
arteries advances in research and application 2011 edition is a scholarlyeditions ebook that delivers
timely authoritative and comprehensive information about arteries the editors have built arteries advances
in research and application 2011 edition on the vast information databases of scholarlynews you can expect
the information about arteries in this ebook to be deeper than what you can access anywhere else as well
as consistently reliable authoritative informed and relevant the content of arteries advances in research
and application 2011 edition has been produced by the world s leading scientists engineers analysts
research institutions and companies all of the content is from peer reviewed sources and all of it is
written assembled and edited by the editors at scholarlyeditions and available exclusively from us you now
have a source you can cite with authority confidence and credibility more information is available at
scholarlyeditions com

Peripheral Endovascular Interventions 1999
may 24 25 2018 london uk key topics vascular trauma venous surgery vasular diseases of lower limb carotid
artery diseases vascular diseases of upper limb abdominal aortic aneurysms thoracic aortic vascular
surgery thoracoabdominal aortic vascular surgery surgery for veins and lymphatic diseases vascular imaging
vasular malformations acute ischaemia renovascular surgery mesenteric ischemia congenital diseases of
vasculature lymphedema venous insufficiency vascular bypass grafting techniques of open vascular surgery
anesthesia for vascular surgery lower limb amputations endovascular surgery

Peripheral Endovascular Interventions 2010-06-25
the investigation of the properties of nonlinear systems is one of the fast deve loping areas of physics



in condensed matter physics this terra incognita is approached from various starting points such as phase
transitions and renormali zation group theory nonlinear models statistical mechanics and others the study
of the mutual interrelations of these disciplines is important in developing uni fying methods and models
towards a better understanding of nonlinear systems the present book collects the lectures and seminars
delivered at the workshop on statics and dynamics of nonlinear systems held at the centre for scientific
culture ettore majorana in erice italy july 1 to 11 1983 in the framework of the international school of
materials science and technology experts and young researchers came together to discuss nonlinear
phenomena in condensed matter physics the book is divided into five parts each part containing a few
general artic les introducing the subject followed by related specialized papers the first part deals with
basic properties of nonlinear systems including an introduction to the general theoretical methods
contrfbutions to the nonlinear aspects of phase transitions are collected in the second part in the third
part properties of incommensurate systems are discussed here competing interactions lead to charge density
waves soliton lattices and other complex structures another point of special interest illustrated in the
fourth part is the chaotic be havior of various systems such as josephson junctions and discrete lattices

Noninvasive Vascular Diagnosis 2008-05-11
this book is for rf engineers and in particular those engineers focusing mostly on rf systems and rfic
design the author develops systematic methods for rf systems design complete with a comprehensive set of
design formulas its focus on mobile station transmitter and receiver system design also applies to
transceiver design of other wireless systems such as wlan this comprehensive reference work covers a wide
range of topics from general principles of communication theory as it applies to digital radio designs to
specific examples on implementing multimode mobile systems

The Body Multiple 2003-01-17
the present book is primarily intended for undergraduate and postgraduate students of computer science and
engineering information technology and electrical and electronics engineering it bridges the gaps in
knowledge of the seemingly difficult areas of machine learning and nature inspired computing the text is
written in a highly interactive manner which satisfies the learning curiosity of any reader content of the
text has been diligently organized to offer seamless learning experience the text begins with introduction
to machine learning which is followed by explanation of different aspects of machine learning various
supervised unsupervised reinforced and nature inspired learning techniques are included in the text book
with numerous examples and case studies different aspects of new machine learning and nature inspired
learning algorithms are explained in depth the well explained algorithms and pseudo codes for each topic



make this book useful for students the book also throws light on areas like prediction and classification
systems key features day to day examples and pictorial representations for deeper understanding of the
subject helps readers easily create programs applications research oriented approach more case studies and
worked out examples for each machine learning algorithm than any other book

International Journal of Engineering Research in Africa Vol. 60
2022-05-20
this document specifies the requirements for x ray digital testing techniques of the longitudinal weld
seam or helical weld seam of automatic fusion arc welded steel tubes for the detection of imperfections
including the radiographic testing of computed radiography cr or digital detector arrays ddas this
document also specifies the acceptance levels and calibration procedures of digital radiographic testing
this document also applies to the testing of circular hollow sections

Arteries: Advances in Research and Application: 2011 Edition 2012-01-09
the ultimate guide to ace your system designing interviews key features provides step by step solutions to
real world problems related to system design and development includes detailed explanations of each oops
idea and design pattern along with code snippets in the c style contains illustrations and demonstrations
that describe the technologies enabling modern scalable systems description scaling software application
is the focus of this book which takes the reader on an in depth journey you ll have a better understanding
of how to create a scalable enterprise level application after reading this guide the book discusses
system design principles computer networks major networking protocols strategies for scaling data access
and various architectural styles for creating the system a thorough examination of various technologies
such as cache memory cdn load balancers and messaging queues are conducted and their implementation the
book also demonstrates how you can use these combinations of technologies in the best way to build a
scalable enterprise level system the examination of several architectural styles for system design assists
you in choosing the best path for architecting your system additionally the book explores object oriented
programming concepts and design patterns that facilitate the creation of clean maintainable code the
reader will develop an intuitive knowledge of numerous tools and approaches for creating a scalable system
by using several actual system design examples this book can tackle any system design problem you may meet
in your current position or interviews you ll learn how to design a system from scratch and the examples
in the book will help you to improve your skills what you will learn acquaint yourself with the
fundamentals of computer networks and major networking protocols gain an understanding of various



technologies to develop a distributed scalable application develop the capacity to approach any system
design problem with a unique perspective gain insight into programming design patterns and object oriented
principles investigate several methods for expanding data access discover many architectural styles for
system design who this book is for the book is intended for software developers system design engineers
aspiring system architects it professionals and students who want to learn how to construct a scalable
application or prepare for system design interviews basic knowledge of programming and computer
architecture is recommended but not demanded to grasp the book table of contents 1 fundamentals of system
design principles 2 networking basics 3 scaling databases 4 system architecture 5 introduction to object
oriented programming 6 design patterns 7 object oriented design methodology 8 approaching system design
problems 9 designing a key value store 10 designing a video streaming website 11 designing a website like
twitter 12 designing a card authentication system 13 designing an image hosting application

Proceedings of 3rd Edition of World Congress & Exhibition on Vascular
Surgery 2018 2018-05-18
international review of cell and molecular biology presents current advances and comprehensive reviews in
cell biology both plant and animal articles address structure and control of gene expression
nucleocytoplasmic interactions control of cell development and differentiation and cell transformation and
growth impact factor for 2012 4 973 ideas from the fields of biophysics physical chemistry of polymer and
colloid and soft matter science have helped clarify the structure and functions of the cell nucleus the
development of powerful methods for modeling conformations and interactions of macromolecules has also
contributed the book aims to encourage cell and molecular biologists to become more familiar with and
understand these new concepts and methods and the crucial contributions they are making to our perception
of the nucleus this is the first volume to present a comprehensive review of new models of the cell
nucleus

Statics and Dynamics of Nonlinear Systems 2012-12-06
volume 323 of methods in enzymology is dedicated to the energetics of biological macromolecules
understanding the molecular mechanisms underlying a biological process requires detailed knowledge of the
structural relationships within the system and an equally detailed understanding of the energetic driving
forces that control the structural interactions this volume presents modern thermodynamic techniques
currently being utilized to study the energetic driving forces in biological systems it will be a useful
reference source and textbook for scientists and students whose goal is to understand the energetic



relationships between macromoleculer structures and biological functions this volume supplements volumes
259 and volume 295 of methods in enzymology key features probing stability of helical transmembrane
proteins energetics of vinca alkaloid interactions with tubulin deriving complex ligand binding formulas
mathematical modeling of cooperative interactions in hemoglobin analysis of interactions of regulatory
protein tyrr with dna parsing free energy of drug dna interactions use of fluorescence as thermodynamics
tool

RF System Design of Transceivers for Wireless Communications 2006-05-03
principles of vascular and intravascular ultrasound a title in the principles of cardiovascular imaging
series has everything you need to successfully obtain and interpret vascular ultrasound images stuart j
hutchison a premier cardiac imaging specialist explains the dos and don ts of ultrasound so you get the
best images and avoid artifacts get only the coverage you need with clinically oriented practical
information presented in a consistent format that makes finding everything quick and easy focuses on
clinically oriented and practical information so that you get only the coverage that you need explains how
to obtain the best image quality and avoid artifacts through instructions on how to and how not to perform
vascular ultrasound provides excellent visual guidance through high quality images many in color that
reinforce the quality of information in the text includes numerous tables with useful values and settings
to help you master probe settings and measurements presents material in a consistent format that makes it
easy to find information

Proceedings of the National Academy of Sciences of the United States of
America 2005
the aim of the book innovative mobile and internet services in ubiquitous computing is to provide latest
research findings methods and development techniques challenges and solutions from both theoretical and
practical perspectives related to upc with an emphasis on innovative mobile and internet services with the
proliferation of wireless technologies and electronic devices there is a fast growing interest in
ubiquitous and pervasive computing upc the upc enables to create a human oriented computing environment
where computer chips are embedded in everyday objects and interact with physical world through upc people
can get online even while moving around thus having almost permanent access to their preferred services
with a great potential to revolutionize our lives upc also poses new research challenges
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